
 St Gabriel’s Church, 

Aldersbrook 

www.stgabrielsaldersbrook.org.uk 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Sunday 20th July 

4th Sunday after Trinity 

 

10am Parish Eucharist 

Celebrant: Rev. Canon Martyn 

Hawkes 

314, 467, 541, (413), 54 

 

This Week 

 

Morning Prayer 

9am Monday.  

Please note a shorter form of 

morning prayer will take place at 

8.45am ahead of the holiday club 

Tue - Thu this week. All are 

welcome as ever to join. 

 

Evening prayer 

5pm. Monday - Thursday  

On zoom and in-person 

 

Tuesday 

No open church or Get-together 

group this Tuesday 

 

7.30pm Contemplative prayer in 

church 

 

Wednesday 

No 11am service this week due to 

the Holiday Club 

 

Thursday 

No Open Church or Tai Chi this 

week due to the Holiday Club 

 

11:45am – 1pm. Meditation and 

Reflection in the choir vestry 

 

1 - 2.15pm Yoga class in church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After church today we welcome 

any help that you can offer to clear 

the hall ahead of building works 

which will begin tomorrow.  

Teresa has offered her garage on 

St Margaret’s road as a place of 

temporary storage and we’re 

hugely grateful for her sacrifice in 

making it available. 

 

This week: 22nd - 25th July 

Holiday Club 2025 - Lift!  

9.30-12.30 Tues-Thurs in church, 

with a whole day trip & family 

celebration in church on Friday.  

 

Car Parking 

After this Sunday car parking will 

be severely limited by the building 

works taking place in the hall. 

During this time we would 

encourage special consideration 

for those who are less mobile for 

parking spaces and to use the 

parking further down the road or 

on Northumberland Avenue for 

those who need to drive to church.  

If you are visiting Fr Martyn he 

can provide a visitor’s permit to 

assist your parking during the 

week. 

 

Foodbank Update 

Please remember us when you do 

your shopping! Folk at St Gabriels 

have always been very generous & 

it has not gone unnoticed. Please 

do continue to do what you can for 

this important cause. Thank you, 

Helen and the team. 

 
Items for weekly notices need to 

submitted by Thursday evening. 

(sarabertrand47@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More PCC Members Needed 

St Gabriel’s has an active and 

strong PCC but we do have 

vacancies that we would like to 

fill. 

As a PCC member you become a 

charity trustee, and a key member 

of a group with responsibility for 

overseeing the life of the church. 

We welcome both new and long-

standing members of St Gabriel’s 

who are on the electoral roll.   

If you’d like to know more speak 

to Fr Martyn or Willa or Kate our 

church wardens. 

 

Monday 8th September. 

8 pm at the Vicarage. Our next 

book club book will be ‘The 

Heaven and Earth Grocery Store’ 

by James McBride.  

 

For Our Prayers 

 

For those who are sick: 

Saadia Akmal, Michelle Baker, 

Joyce Demetriou, Peter Ellis, 

Eileen Galer, Kelly Harmsworth, 

Sylvia Hawkes, Faye Jackman, 

Janis Lalor, Jack Lewis, John 

Mitchell, Marie Norman, William 

Starling, Julie Waite-Wilson, Anita 

Watts, Mary Watts, Shirley Yick 

& those on the Prayer Board  

 

For those whose anniversaries 

occur at this time: 

Peggy Hughes, Ronald Burnett, 

Carolyn Margetson (nee Golds)  
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